From: susan zur-szpiro |

Sent: 23 March 2017 21:32

To: Cassidy, Michael

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application no. 2016/6699/P — 100 Avenue Road
S

ubject: Application no. 2016/6699/P — 100 Avenue Road

Hello

In light of the report by SDStructures Ltd., and, having so far failed to comply with Condition 31, neither
Camden Council nor London Underground Ltd. can justify approval of Essential Living's Application no.
2016/6699/P. I/We urge that the Application be rejected forthwith i.e not to allow Essential Living to carry
out early demolition

Thanks
Susan Zur-Szpiro
Camden Resident from the CRASH area/Goldhurst Terrace



